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Market Announcement 
National Stock Exchange (NSX) 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC LODGEMENT 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

ON-MARKET SHARE BUY-BACK PROGRAM 

Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited (NSX: CSH) (Company) advises that at its 
Annual General Meeting held on 19 November 2020 shareholders approved the Company’s On-
Market Share Buy-Back Program (Program) for the 2021 calendar year. 

 
The Company has lodged the requisite forms with ASIC and notes that the Program will commence 
from 1 January 2021. 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Michael Sapountzis 
Company Secretary 
Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited 
 
 
 
For further information contact:  
Juliann Byron    Michael Sapountzis 
Chairman     Company Secretary 
+61 419 368 029    +61 403 247 523 
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